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SRS Pond Pack
Maintenance Kit for Aquatic Features

MICROBIAL SEDIMENT REMOVAL
70 Tablets

SeaThru
Got Muck? tabs blend six naturally 
occurring microbes selected to 
accelerate the decomposition and 
digestion of biomass sludge 
created by ecological imbalances 
from organic sources such as 
algae, fish and waterfowl waste, 
landscape run-off and debris.
 
Only non-living matter is 
consumed while fish, inverte-
brates, plants will thrive with 
improved water clarity. Regular 
use of Got Muck? restores the 
beneficial bacterial balance to 
any impounded ecosystem and 
reduces the need for dredging to 
maintain water levels and liner 
aesthetics.

MICROBIAL POND CLARIFIER
1 X 4 Pound Bag

Got Muck?
SeaThru is a natural blend of 
microbes chosen specifically to 
reduce or eliminate excess waste 
materials and nutrients in 
ponds, reservoirs and other 
confined water features. A glut 
of organic build-up is typically 
the result of accumulated 
landscape waste such as 
seasonal leaves, petals and 
berries or animal waste and 
non-point nutrient run-off from 
adjacent turf or impermeable 
surfaces. Decomposition of this 
debris slows resulting in algal 
blooms and diebacks that deplete 
the dissolved oxygen levels in 

the water. SeaThru microbes feed 
only on dead matter allowing 
aquatic life to be invigorated 
and flourish by the enhanced 
water clarity and ecosystem 
balance.

LAKE AND POND DYE
10 x 4 Ounce water soluble bags 

SRS Pond Dye Black lake and pond dye 
returns sequestered water 
systems that have become tired 
and dingy to their original 
mirror-like shimmer by rapidly 
dispersing a water soluble black 
dye through natural water 
movement or mechanical 
circulation.

Translucent SRS Pond Dye Black 
restores clarity while decreas-
ing visibility into the deeper 
water. Safe for pets, water fowl, 
recreational and irrigation uses 
immediately after treating the 
water. Fast dissolving water 
soluble bags reduces applicator 
contact and package disposal. 

SRS Pond Dye Black


